
 
 

 
Supplementary statement to the Newcastle Health and 

Wellbeing Board Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment 2022-
25 

 
 
Date Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment published: 29th September 2022 
 
Date supplementary statement issued: 12th November 2022  
 
The following pharmacy has closed as a result of a successful consolidation 
application:  

• St. Stevens Pharmacy, 23a Heaton Road, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE6 1SA 
 
The pharmacy provided the following pharmaceutical services: 

• Essential services 

• Advanced services: New Medicine Service; Community Pharmacy Seasonal 
Influenza Vaccination Service; Community Pharmacist Consultation Service 

• Locally commissioned services: Supervised Administration Service; Emergency 
Supply Service; Minor Ailment Scheme 

• Other: Home Delivery Service; Patient Group Direction Service 
 
These services were provided at the following times: 

• Core hours: Mon-Fri: 09:00-12:00, 13:00-18:00; Sat: closed; Sun: closed   

• Supplementary hours: none 
 
The pharmacy closed on: 11th November 2022  
 
It is the opinion of the Newcastle City Futures Board that the removal of this 
pharmacy from the pharmaceutical list does not create a gap in pharmaceutical 
services provision that could be met by a routine application: 

• to meet a current or future need for pharmaceutical services, or 
• to secure improvements, or better access, to pharmaceutical services. 

 
Supplementary statement issued by: Newcastle Health and Wellbeing Board 
 
Date: 12th  November 2022  
 


